The Board of Education
School District No. 36 (Surrey)

Administrative Memorandum
Regular Board Meeting

Date: March 11, 2020

Topic: Naming of School Sites 180 and 206

Submitted by: Dr. Jordan Tinney, Superintendent of Schools/CEO
Background:

When the Board opens new schools, a committee is formed, and suggestions of names solicited
from the public. Those names are considered by the committee and recommendations are
brought to the Board for final approval.

The committee has met to consider the names of two sites and is pleased to bring forward the
following recommendations. Both names were among the suggestions received from the public
during community consultations and reflect the neighbourhood local to the area of each school.

Both schools are slated to begin instruction by February 2021 and we are already in the process
of designing and staffing for instruction in the 2020/21 school year.

It is recommended:

THAT the school located on Site 180 at 17325 2™ Avenue, Surrey, B.C. be named
Douglas Elementary School; and

THAT the school located on Site 206 at 16666 23" Avenue, Surrey, B.C. be named
Edgewood Elementary School.




